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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
The Free School Meal FSM Voucher system has been set up.  The first vouchers will come 
to eligible families on 20th of April.  I need to clarify eligibility for you as I have had quite a few 
families complete the form for me who are not eligible.  The vouchers are not for children 
who receive a Universal Free School Meal UFSM (UFSM is the meal that all children get if 
they are in Reception Class, Year 1 or Year 2) It is just for those who would be entitled to a 
FSM anyway, so those children in Year 3 to Year 6 who get a FSM and those children from 
Reception to Year 2 who would get a FSM if the UFSM didn’t exist.  It is means tested and 
you would have registered for this.  Some of you may be entitled to this and have not yet 
registered.  If you would like support registering then contact 
j.abrol@rosewoodacademy.co.uk   
or visit this website here:  
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims 
 
The voucher system does not cover the holidays.  As a school we are still providing grab bag 
packed lunches over the Easter for the FSM families who need them.  We are also willing to 
support other families if they are in need. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Cowley 
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